
 

CHURCH OF CHRIST THE KING              WEST WARWICK, RI 

 

This week’s sanctuary lamp burns for  
 

Theresa Parrillo 
 

The sanctuary lamp is available for 
memorializing your loved ones in prayer. Call 

the office to reserve your week. 
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DONATIONS  
FOR THE WEEK 

 

February 5:  $3,075.00 
February 5—Electronic:  $579.00 

 

February 5, Church of Christ the King Building 
Maintenance Fund:  $704.00 

 

Saturday, Feb. 11:  Vigil, 6th Sunday, Ordinary Time
  4:00 p.m. Dr. John F. Cimerol (†), Sixteenth   
  Anniversary, req. by his daughter, Bethany. 
 

Sunday, Feb. 12:  6th Sunday, Ordinary Time
  9:30 a.m. Maria Migliozzi (†), Birthday    
  Remembrance, req. by the Migliozzi family. 
 

Monday, Feb. 13:  Weekday, Ordinary Time 
  8:30 a.m. Robert PelleƟer (†), Birthday    
  Remembrance, req. by his mom. 
 

Tuesday, Feb. 14:  Saints Cyril, Monk, and Methodius, 
   `     Bishop 
  8:30 a.m. Edwin J. Young Jr. (†), req. by Gary and  
  Rita Selby. 
 

Wednesday, Feb. 15:  Weekday, Ordinary Time 
  8:30 a.m. No Mass 
 

Thursday, Feb. 16:  Weekday, Ordinary Time 
  8:30 a.m. Mass at Saint Anthony’s Church 
 

Friday, Feb. 17:  Weekday, Ordinary Time 
  8:30 a.m. Mass at Saint Anthony’s Church 
 

Saturday, Feb. 18:  Vigil, 7th Sunday, Ordinary Time
  4:00 p.m. E. Roland Brouillard (†), Sixteenth   
  Anniversary and Doris M. Brouillard (†),  
  Second Anniversary, req. by family. 
 

Sunday, Feb. 19:  7th Sunday, Ordinary Time
  9:30 a.m. Reina R. Belhumeur (†), req. by Michèle 
  and Steven Kenny. 

Project Hand Up / Be the Change is in 
need of NEW non-perishable food items, 
paper products, and toiletries.  DonaƟon 
bins are located at the church exits.  For 
informaƟon on the services they provide 
visit their Facebook page. 

Just like you, your parish has bills to 
pay and ministries to support, rain or 
shine.  When it snows on weekends, 
it greatly impacts our budget.  Thank 

you for making up missed Sunday contribuƟons to you 
parish when the winter weather keeps you home! 
 

Please Note:  If there is NO SCHOOL or a SCHOOL 
DELAY in West Warwick, Mass will be cancelled that 
day, FOR YOUR SAFTETY!!! 

Happening This Week: 
 
 

 

Wednesday, February 15            6:30PM 
CtK Choir Rehearsal          Choir LoŌ 
 

Wednesday, February 15 
Cub Scout 13 & Troop 31 Scout MeeƟngs      Parish Center 

An Icon of Our Lady Of Providence is located 
in the rear of the church, in front of the cry 
room.  The blue voƟve candle will burn for 
requested intenƟons.  A remembrance book 
has been placed on the lectern for you to write 
your Prayer IntenƟons.  Your offering (suggested 
offering $5.) may be placed in the collecƟon basket in a 
separate envelope labeled “OLP VoƟve Candle”. 

 

“Let	us	always	pray	for	one	another.”	 
~	Pope	Francis 

St. Anthony’s Hope:  The parish of St. 
Anthony’s supports people in need in our area.  
If you or someone you know is struggling or for 

more informaƟon, call 401.823.5061. 

2022 YEAR END STATEMENTS: 
 

Statements of annual giving are 
available by calling the church office 
at 401.821.9228 or email request to 
ctkwwri@cox.net 

Save	the	Date—May	7,	2023 
 

May Breakfast at Ctk 
 

Keep an eye on the bulleƟn for updates as they 
become available!   

 

In the meanƟme, if you would like to volunteer, 
please complete the survey below and drop it into 

the collecƟon basket.   
 

If you would like to help defray the cost of the May 
Breakfast, BJ’s or Market Basket GiŌ Cards would be 

a terrific way to help.   
 

Join us for a Planning MeeƟng on 
Tuesday, March 7, 2023, at 6:30PM 
in the church hall.  As always, your 

parƟcipaƟon and input is greatly 
appreciated. 



 

SIXTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME         FEBRUARY 12, 2023 
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Faith Formation 
 

 

Sunday, February 12:   Grades 3, 6, 7:  9:30-10:45AM in 
      SA Church Hall. 
Sunday, February 26:   Grades 4, 5, 8:  9:30-10:45AM  
      in SA Church Hall. 
 
 

Class Schedules and Events are posted on both parish 
websites and Facebook pages.  Classes are held at 
Saint Anthony’s and Family Events are held at Christ 
the King.  If you have any quesƟons or require 
addiƟonal informaƟon, please contact Roberta Rybka 
at 401.821.8342. 

Grandma’s Attic 
 

Stop in to see all The Aƫc has to 
offer:  Toys, dishes, pots and pans, 

glassware, knick-knacks, small kitchen appliances, 
books, bed linens, picture frames, games, puzzles, 
handbags, children/adult shoes and clothing, Holiday 
DecoraƟons, etc…    
 

Current Shop Hours:  Saturday, 9:00am-1:00pm 
 

Hopefully in 2023, Grandma’s Aƫc will be able to add 
Wednesdays from 9:00AM-1:00PM to their Shop Hours
-It will all depend on how many new volunteers we are 
able to recruit!  We will split the hours between two 
shiŌs (9:00-11:00AM and 11:00AM-1:00PM).  As a 
volunteer you would most likely help 
out twice a month.  If you would like 
to volunteer or just need a liƩle more 
informaƟon, please call or email the 
church office, 401.821.9228, 
ctkwwri@cox.net.   

Fish and Chips at St. Anthony’s 
February 22 & 24, 11:00am-6:00pm 

(or unƟl we run out of fish!) 
Baked Fish and Chowder will also be 

available.  Eat In or Call ahead to order:  401.823.5061 

For	up-to-date	parish	information	…	Mass	Times,	
Events,	Faith	Formation,	Parish	Registration	Form,	

etc…	visit	our	Facebook	Page	or	our	Website:			
ctkwwri.org 

Weekly	Readings	may	be	found	at	www.usccb.org 

Doughboy / Malassada Sale 
Join us for Dough Boys (Malassadas) at 
St. Anthony’s on February 19th from 
8:00AM—12:00Noon in the church hall.  
Come by and Get Something for Your 
Sweet Tooth before Ash Wednesday! 

 

Kids Ministry MeeƟng 
Sunday, February 19th, 2:00-3:30PM 

Youth in Grades 3-5 
 

Youth Ministry MeeƟng 
Sunday, February 19th, 3:30-5:00PM 

Youth in Grades 6 and Up 
 

If you have not joined us for a meeƟng now is the Ɵme 
to give Kids/Youth group a try!!!  Feel free to bring a 
friend with you!  Both groups will meet in the CTK 
Parish Center.   
 

If you have any quesƟons, reach out to MaƩhew Silva  
by email at MaƩhew@stanthonysww.com or phone at 
401.439.5946. 

Dear Parishioners, 
 

 During the past week you have all 
experienced the loss of a pastor who has cared 
for you deeply and who has served you like a 
shepherd.  He has asked me to tell you that he 
has loved this parish and all of you very much. 
I am sure that we will all keep Fr. Silva in our 
prayers and I can tell you that he knows how 
very grateful you are to him for his ministry 
here as your pastor.  
 

 On February 4th I was asked to become the 
Administrator of both St. Anthony’s and Christ 
the King Parish.  This assignment is for an 
indefinite period of time, and I am very grateful 
for the opportunity to work with you and to 
help continue the good work that has been done 
in both parishes. 
 

 Like our new Coadjutor, Bishop Henning, 
I am one of 5 children and the son of a 
firefighter.  I grew up in East Providence and 
was ordained a priest 46 years ago.  I have 
served in many parishes including as pastor at 
St. Mary’s in Pawtucket, St. Brendan’s in 
Riverside and most recently at St. Bernard’s in 
Wickford.  I retired from the active ministry in 
June of 2020 and since that time I have served 
the Diocese as the Advocate for the Retired 
Priests. 
 

 I want to assure all of you that I have not 
come to make changes, but to work with you so 
that the many good things you are already 
doing will continue until a permanent Pastor is 
named.  I look forward to getting to know you 
and I encourage you to feel free to speak to me 
and ask any questions you may have. 
 

 Let us pray for each other, that the Lord 
will give us all the grace we need to be good 
servants of His Holy Church. 
 

   Fr. John E. Unsworth  (Fr. Jack) 


